
 

 

 

 

 

The District Five Board of Trustees met Wednesday, April 24, 2013, at the District Five Administrative 

Offices, 100 N. Danzler Road, Duncan, SC at 3:00 p.m. 

The following members were present: 

Mr. Gerald Cook 

Mr. Rick Eitel 

Mrs. Julie McMakin 

Mr. Michael Thompson 

1. Call to Order and Notice to Media: Mr. Michael Thompson, Secretary, called the meeting 

to order and read the Notice to Media: 

Spartanburg County School District Five has complied with the requirements of the 

Freedom of Information Act in notification of the media and other interested parties and 

organizations and posting of the agenda. 

2. AdvancED Exit Report: Dr. Turner introduced Mr. Dave Stipe, Lead Evaluator of the 

AdvancED Accreditation Team. Mr. Stipe provided the AdvancED Accreditation Exit Report. 

Mr. Stipe reported that the team will make their accreditation recommendation and the 

district will receive the formal report within 30 business days.  

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 3:20 PM. 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Michael Thompson 

Secretary 


